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We have been busy putting 
together Clontarf support 
packs in an A4 folder which 
have included colouring 
competitions, self-care 
strategies, daily planners, 
knock-knock jokes and an 
exercise routine. 

To cover all aspects of the 
packs, we reached out to 
Headspace who were happy to 
supply us with information on 
COVID-19 which was easy so 
understand - they addressed 
symptoms, common reactions, 
ways to cope and what is/
isn’t in your control.

Central Australian Aboriginal 
Congress also contributed to 
our packs by showing how to 
social distance and what to 
do if you’re feeling unwell. 
A huge thank you to both of 
those service providers for 
their help.

Once the packs were 
completed, Damien Hall 
and Pietje Span dropped off 
the packs to every one of 
the students enrolled in our 
program.

When dropping off, we had 
a brief chat to families and 
members who were very happy 
with what they received.
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The ‘Wellbeing’ pillar has been at the front of our minds here at the Centralian Middle Clontarf 
Academy in light of the recent challenging times due to the Coronavirus, our academy has been 
coming up with new and innovative ways to stay connected with our members. 
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